
DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY AFFAIRS 
 
FLORIDA BUILDING COMMISSION 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Building Commission has issued a Declaratory 

Statement in response to a request received from Miami-Dade County Building Department, on 

December 5, 2003, amended on March 26, 2004 and supplemented on April 14, 2004.  It was 

assigned the number DCA03-DEC-325.  The Commission determined that a conditioned space 

located beneath an insulated roof is not an attic, and that this conditioned space may share the 

air-conditioning system used to air-condition the building or residence.  A copy of the 

Declaratory Statement be obtained by writing: Paula P. Ford, Commission Clerk, Department of 

Community Affairs, 2555 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2100. 

 


